F.N0.9-4/2016-SS
Government of India
Ministry of Minority Affairs

11th Floor, Pt. Deendayal Antyodaya Bhawan,
CGO Complex, Lodhi Road,

New Delhi- 110003.

Dated: 30.09.2016

CORRIGENDUM

To
Chief Secretary/Administrator
All State Government/UT Administration

Subject: Aadhaar Mandatory -reg.
Madam / Sir,

Attention is invited to the letters of even No. dated 14.07.2016
wherein it is mentioned in Para-3 that ‘Only Online applications under
the Scheme will be accepted and no request for Offline
applications will be entertained. It may be noted that submission
of Aadhaar is mandatory’.

2. In this context, it is hereby clarified that any student(s) who have
applied or wishing to apply for online Scholarship through National
Scholarship Portal (NSP 2.0) shall not be denied benefit thereof due to
non availability of Aadhaar No./Card.

o In such an eventuality, the applicant(s) would have to provide an
alternate means of verification of identity and concerned bank account to
the satisfaction of the competent authority.

Yours faithfully,
Snedt2—
(Suresh Yadav)

Under Secretary to the Government of India
Tel:011-24364311

Copy to :-

1. The Principal Secretaries/Secretaries
Incharge Minority Welfare Department,
All State Government/UT Administration
2. Nodal Officer of States/UTs
Dealing with minority welfare Department.
3. PMU to e-mail all Nodal Officers of District, State / UT Departments
dealing with Minority Welfare Department.
4. NIC for uploading in the website of the Ministry.



